American Cotton Producers
of the

National Cotton Council

P.O. Box 820285

Memphis, TN 38182

901/274-9030 / 725-0510 (fax)

email:  cbrown@cotton.org

Ms. Shethir M. Riva
Chief, Research and Promotion Staff

Cotton and Tobacco Programs

AMS, USDA

Stop 0224

1400 Independence Ave., SW

Washington DC 20250-0224

Dear Ms. Riva:

The American Cotton Producers (ACP) of the National Cotton Council is writing in support of the proposed amendment to the Cotton Board Rules and Regulations that would increase the value assigned to imported cotton.  The ACP represents the interests of U.S. cotton producers from Virginia to California within the National Cotton Council.  

The ACP is a strong supporter of a viable Cotton Research and Promotion program and considers it vital to interests of cotton producers in this country and to importers of cotton textile products.  It is important that each of these groups be assessed equitably so as to fully comply with the order and to provide for maximum funding for research and promotion.  The ACP also supports removing the Harmonized Tariff Schedule numbers that were absorbed into the other HTS categories since the last assessment adjustment.  
We urge implementation of this change as soon as practical.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit these comments.

Sincerely,
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C. B. Coley

Chairman

